
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 

Lundy Cookie Dough orders are due on Monday, October 7, 2024!  Please have your child bring their 
order forms and all payments to school no later than Monday.  They can turn them into their 
teachers.  

Mornings are cold but afternoons are warm.  Many jackets and sweatshirts are being left out at 
recess.  Please be sure to check the lost and found for any missing items! Items not claimed will be 
donated so check in soon! 

Lowell High School will be offering the SAT on Friday, October 11, 2024, at 8:00am to college bound 
students.  The test will be completely online this year, and it will be shorter in length.  If you are 
interested in learning more about the SAT, please contact Kerry Nordstrom 
at  knordstrom@lowell.k12.or.us. 

We are pleased to announce the 2024 Lowell Jr/Sr High School Homecoming Court Princesses:   
9th - Kyla Dobson 
10th - Jade Clark 
11th - Mila Dahl 
12th - Cora Green, Emma Cobsikey, Jada Cantrell, and Alyssa Rasmussen 
The queen will be announced at halftime of the Homecoming football game tonight vs. Culver. 

Join our high school volleyball team for Youth Sport Night on Thursday, October 10, 2024, as they take 
on Bonanza JV at 4:30pm and Varsity at 6:00pm. Candy will be tossed before the Varsity game, and 
the team will be available to autograph free team posters after. 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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